

TERM 4: FRIDAY 14 DECEMBER 2018



SERVANT HEARTED STUDENTS

Throughout the term in Community and Family Studies (CAFS), students in Year 12 learn about a range of groups within society - People with Disabilities, The Aged and Homeless People.

In conjunction with the College's involvement with Sadlier Hampers, the 12 students were given the challenge to provide a range of items to fill a hamper to give to someone less fortunate than ourselves. These students were extremely generous and were able to fill 3 hampers with no hesitation. The class included a list of items and hand written cards to bring joy and happiness to the recipient of the hamper.

As their teacher, I am honoured to teach these students and proud of their generosity and willingness to give to others.

Miss Lisa Close

Senior School Sports Coordinator